Santa Fe Trail Ranch Women’s Group
November 13, 2021

Attending the meeting were Nancy Scott, Mary Bishop, Sue Downs, Pat Nash, Lynne Parker,
Tammy Raine-Merriott, Dorothy Kirkwood, Carmen Richards, Tracy Braddock, Amanda Korth
and Barb Wurfel.

Before starting our Christmas card project we reviewed the Christmas lights displays that were
decided upon a few months ago. There are 8 locations and we now have volunteers for 4 of
them:

e Bridge/Guard Shack — Carmen

e Fox Trail/Gallinas — Amanda

e Little Bear/Oak Park — Maureen/Mary B

e Mountain View/Tall Oaks — Pat/Barb/Tracy

We still need volunteers for these locations:
e Top of Cottonwood
e Timber Park/Fishers Peak
e MOC
e South dumpsters
Please let Carol or Barb know if you can volunteer and we will arrange for you to get the lights.

Guidelines for the lights include:
e No blinking lights (keep them on constant)
e No other decorations or ornaments
e Make sure property owner gives permission if on private property
e Do not install before Thanksgiving
e Remove after Christmas

We enjoyed the rest of the meeting making Christmas cards for Trinidad Inn nursing home.
Using our creative talents and supplies provided by Carol S, Mary B, Tammy R-M and Amanda K

we made 77 cards. We plan to deliver them to Trinidad Inn before Christmas.

December meeting/event is yet to be decided.



